
                                        

 

Friday 31ST March 2017 

 The content of this and every newsletter is relevant 

information to both our school and Little Lizards’ parents. 

A reminder that we break up for the Easter Holidays at 

1pm TODAY & Little Lizards closes at 3pm 

 
Red Nose Day 
Thank you to everyone who donated to Comic Relief with us last week. The final new 

total raised by everyone at school and Little Lizards is £102.85 – brilliant! 

 

Year 2 Pottery  

Tuesday afternoon sessions will run as follows: 

Group 2 – Evan, Bella, Millie B, Eva and Daniel – 18th & 25th April 

Group 3 – Ellie, Jessica, Hector – 2nd & 9th May 

 

Easter Fair – 23rd March  

 “Thank you to those who came and supported our Easter Fayre last 
Thursday. We made £335.96 which will go towards paying for 
Swimming Lessons in the Autumn Term and other extras for the 
children throughout the school year.” 
Becky Roberts, Treasurer of the School Association.  

                                    

 

School Menu 

Your child should have come home with a copy of the new school lunch menu which 

starts after Easter. It can also be found on the school website. Please note that 

lunch on Tuesday 18th April will be Pork or Veggie Sausage served with chips, 

Peas or beans. Dessert is an ice cream pot.  
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Donate a Book! 

Thank you to everyone who has so kindly bought and donated a brand new book 

for our school library. Thank you also to Alison Newman who has sold these 

books and given her time each afternoon this week.  
 

Goodbye Mr Smith 

We said goodbye and good luck to Mr Smith today who has left us to continue his teacher training at 

Parc Eglos School in Helston. Mr Smith has been working with Miss Wells and the children in Class 3 

for several weeks and we wish him well in his future teaching career. 

 

 

Digital Parenting Magazine – e safety 

Your (oldest) child should have come home with a magazine called Digital 

Parenting. It has lots of information about the benefit and risks children may 

experience online. There are also tips and advice about our responsibilities as 

parents for when our children are using the internet.  

 

 

PE Kit 

Please could parents ensure that PE kit is in school every day including 

trainers/plimsolls, named and in a draw string bag and left on your child’s peg. 

We are finding that more and more children do not have their kit in school 

when teaching staff want to take a PE lesson. This was originally a plea from 

Miss Beirne in Class 1, but does apply to every child in the school. Ideally PE 

kit should be brought in on a Monday morning and taken home on a Friday 

afternoon for washing if necessary. Thank you for your understanding.  

 

 

School Uniform Order  

A school uniform order form will go up on in the entrance hall during our first week 

back at school for those parents wishing to order new uniform. 

 

 

Little Lizards’ Toddler Group 

A reminder that Toddler Group takes place in Little Lizards on 

Wednesday mornings from 9.30am during term time. Please look out for 

notices of special events or when Health Care visitors may be attending 

sessions. Toddler Group will begin again on Wednesday 19th April. 

 

Little Lizards 

Please click on the link below which gives parents information in relation to the proposed 30 hours 

free child care funding from September 2017  

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/?utm_source=Foundation+Years&utm_campaign=1a0693eb0e-

EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2017_03_22&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_e05004a334-1a0693eb0e-

296297677 
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Class 2 & 3 trip to Geevor Mine Trip 

We still have several outstanding reply slips and payments for the visit to Geevor Mine on Thursday 

20th April. We would grateful if these could be returned on the day we come back to school – Tuesday 

18th April. 

 

Have you lost a pair of glasses? 

A pair of child’s reading glasses have been handed into the school office. They 

are in a green Specsavers case and have a green and black frame. Please see 

Lyndsay Bray or Riley Bland in Class 4 if you think you may know who they belong 

to. 

 

Good Friday- Children’s Workshop 

Our friends from Open the Book have organised a Children’s Easter Workshop on 

Good Friday 14th April from 12noon -3pm. The afternoon will explore Easter through 

games, activities and stories. There will also be an Easter egg hunt! A light lunch will 

be provided, however booking is essential. Please call Joy on 01326 290280 for more 

information. 

 

Plymouth Half Marathon 

Demelza Vincent, Jenna Legge, Claire Dark and Suzanne Peate are running the Plymouth Half 

Marathon on Sunday 23rd April and we are delighted to announce that they are running on behalf of 

our school. If you would like to sponsor them we have a 

form in the office or please see the girls direct. All of 

the money raised will go towards our plans to have an 

all-purpose track on our school field which we will use 

for running and cycling.  

 

Sainsbury’s Vouchers 

Thank you to everyone who has put their Sainsbury’s vouchers in our 

collection boxes. There is a box on the table outside Mrs Jones’ office, in 

Little Lizards and at The Lizard Post Office. We hope to collect as many 

vouchers as we can to get new sports and cookery equipment for the 

children.  Many thanks to Demelza Vincent who has counted the vouchers 

we have received so far; they total 1248.  

 

Our Academic Achievements… 

This week we are congratulating……….. 
Class 1 – Miss Beirne: Class 1 say goodbye to Mia W who leaves us today to start at 

her new school next term. Mia has been Star of the Day today, and we will miss her 

very much. 

Class 2 – Mrs Jane and Mrs Green: Well done to Milli-Rose who is Star of the Week for her beautiful 

handwriting. 

Class 3 – Miss Wells: Congratulations to Ruby for always working hard and producing some lovely work. 

Well done to Mark for being such a thoughtful team player and thinking of others. 

Class 4 – Mr Griffin: Well doe to Anna F for consistently producing lovely handwriting and to Kian for 

his fantastic swimming. 



                                        

 

Future Events and Diary Dates 

Please note that current dates and times may change.  This list is updated each week. 

Friday 31st March – Break up for Easter Holiday @1pm 

Good Friday (14th April) Children’s Easter Workshop, please call Joy on 01326 290280 

Tuesday 18th April – Return to school 

Tuesday 2nd May – Cross Country Medal Ceremony at Mullion School from 4pm 

Monday 8th May to Friday 12th May – SATs week 

Monday 12th, Tuesday 13th & Wednesday 14th May – School Camp at Porthpean for Year 5 & 6  

Thursday 25th May – Break up for half term 3.15pm 

Friday 26th May – INSET training day 

Monday 5th June – Return to school 

Wednesday 14th June – year 6 children to Mullion School during the morning 

                                    Cluster sports afternoon at Mullion Comprehensive years 3-6 

Thursday 15th June – New intake evening (year 6), at Mullion school time TBC 

Saturday 24th June – Norman Nicholls Football Tournament – St Keverne, more information to follow.  

Tuesday 18th July – Junior Summer Production, 2pm and 7pm 

Wednesday 19th July – Junior Summer Production 7pm 

Wednesday 26th July – Break up for the Summer Holiday @1pm  

 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information – 

www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk  


